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MEDIA RELEASE 
February 14, 2019 

 

TREE FOR FEE MORATORIUM 

STORM DAMAGE 
 

The City is issuing a Moratorium on the Tree for Fee Services as a result of storm damage from 

this week’s storm.  The damage was widespread throughout the city and the crews are still in 

the process of cleaning up tree debris.   

 

Citizens will have an opportunity to place trees out on the curb without charge through March 

1st.  In order for Public Works to pick up trees and debris, the following must take place: 

 

• Trees must be cut into lengths of four (4) feet 

• Trees must be placed at the curb side for collection.  

We ask for your patience as we work to clean up storm debris throughout the city.    

 
 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Lisa Goodwin, Deputy City Manager 

City Manager’s Office 

(706) 653-4029 

Lgoodwin@columbusga.org 


